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Friday 20th March 2020   FOR KEYWORKER PARENTS ONLY 

Dear Parents,     

Provision for next week 

Thank you for informing us about the nature of your job and requesting that your 

child attends school next week as you are a key worker. Please find below the 

arrangements for next week. 

Please remember that it is essential that only those children who qualify as 

vulnerable children or those of key workers with no other childcare options are in 

school. This is crucial in order to minimise social contact and not put others at risk.  

School will be available from 8am until 4pm and your child is welcome to attend all 

day, or just part of the day if necessary.  

On the days that you have requested provision, please bring your child to the main 

entrance and they will be signed into school. If you were unsure about the days/ 

times needed, please bring your child to school when you need.  

We will be able to offer a cooked meal every day, or a sandwich option for the 

usual school lunch price of £2.20. Your child is also welcome to bring a packed 

lunch. If they are in Reception Class, Class 1 or 2 they are still entitled to a free school 

meal. 

We will be based in Class 3 and the hall and will have a timetable of activities 

planned for your child, including time to work on their ‘home learning’ projects from 

their class teachers. They do not need to wear school uniform. Please can they bring 

wellies and a sports kit with trainers? 

Thank you from all the staff at St. Mary’s for all the work you are doing for our 

community.  

With very best wishes, 

Mrs. Draycott 

Head of School 
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